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Peru trip
62 days,

Gary Price, hitchiking in
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in Irujillo, Peru he
Interviewed by the

trip.

The headline that appeared
was “‘From Canada to Trujillo in
62 Days and 277 Rides’’. A picture
also accompanied the article. As
a result of this publicity he was
invited to attend lectures on
journalism at one of the schools
and asked to speak and answer
people

questions before 300-400
for 15 minutes translated by a girl
into Spanish. He was then invited
to lunch and lectures the next day
and talked in Spanish himself to
14 and 15 year old school boys.
(zary 1s a student of journalism.

Visit Dungannon

Garfield and Hazel Colling
home recently visited with
Merle and Sheila Gunby at
Dungannon. Bruce, Rosemary,
and Jason Poole have just
returned from a two week holiday
In Florida.

The Lowville United Church
Youth Choir took part in a Sunday
evening folk service at East
Plains United Church in Burling-

Omagh

South
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wWds
town
newspaper, which did a human
interest story on Gary and his

takes
177 rides

ton. The community is thinking
of Jack Barton at this time and

onveys sympathy to him on the
loss of his dear wife Agnus.

We also remember
Milton Hospital.

During January
Burlington Citizens’ Committee

For Pollution Control collected
one fifth of all the materials
recycled during the year 1971.
Aware citizens have made use of
179.91 tons of materials that
would have been garbage. The
residents of one large apartment
have become keen enough on
separation for recycling that they
asked the C.C.P.C. to continue
their involvement for separating
materials which amount to 800

pounds per week. The C.C.P.C.

information centre is 443 Louist

St. at Elgin in Burlington.
Resource Material

Mrs.
rrancie Robertson who 1S In

1972 the

The center is open Friday 6-9 p.
m. and Saturday 10 a. m. to 4 p.
m. The number is 634-9311. The
resource material is a selection
of over 60 books, periodicals,
reports, government publications
and 35 millimetre slides and an
up to date file of news clippings

taken from five
newspapers.

Stylists will see
hair demonstration

By Mrs. Cecil Patterson

The third meeting of the 4-H
Stylists was held in the Omagh
Church Hall on Saturday March
11 with 12 members and one
visitor attending. Nancy
Lawrence, vice-president was in
charge of the business meeting.
Roll call was answered by
showing the completed sample of
patching. Aruna Ogale, a visitor
marked the attendance chart,
also the special project chart.
The next meeting will be held on
March 18 from 2 to 5 p.m.

. The stylist from the House of
Hair, Milton Plaza has kindly
consented to visit the club to
demonstrate hair styles and hair
care. The plans to give individual
attention to each member and
offer suggestions on hair styling
suited to each girl.

Rosemary and Monica
Lukeuski offered te supply the
cookies for the refreshemt time.
Mrs. Patterson and Mrs.
Kiernan, leaders led an
interesting discussion about
personal grooming. Cleanliness
Is the cornerstone of good
grooming and essential
equipment includes soap, warm
water, your own towel and face
cloth, tooth paste and brush.

Using the material and pattern
of Deani Saliba the members
were shown how to straighten
material how to follow a pattern
layout correctly and the proper
method of pinning on patterns.

The various markings were
explained and all made tailor
tacks. It 1s best to keep patterns
flat on the table when cutting,
using dressmaker’'s shears. Cut
out with long smooth strokes, and
cut notches on not into the seam
allowance.

At the close cookies and tea
were served by Carol and Diane

Saliba. One new member was
welcomed.

Visit home

Miss Ann Ruhl of Guelph
University spent the week end at
her parents home and was a
guest at the dance and dinner
party for Mr. and Mrs. J.
Williamson.

Miss Aruna Ogale of Oakville
was a guest with her friend Miss
Mary Ruhl and parents over the
weekend.

Get well wishes to Fred Huff-
man who is a patient for surgery
iIn Milton District Hospital.
Norman Maxwell is in Milton
Hospital with a fractured hip.
Friends extend get well wishes.

Mr. and Mrs._Colin Marshall
and family were dinner guests

with their parents, Mr. and Mrs.

Albert Hunting of Norval
recently.

The March meeting of the
Omagh Presbyterian W.A. and
W.M.S. was held in the church
hall on Thrusday March 9.
President Mrs. Robert
Brownridge opened the W.A.
meeting with a poem, ‘‘The Road
that Counts’’., Plans were made
for a wedding dinner on April 8. A
letter of thanks from Mrs.
William Stoutt for kindness and
flowers sent to their sister the
late Mrs. W. Hamilton, also a

letter of thanks from the session
for the W.A. donation to the

local

National Development Fund. Mr.
and Mrs. Sam Finnie sent their
appreciation to the members for
catering to their daughter’s
wedding in February. The fall
bazaar will be held at Boyne
Centre on Saturday No. 2.
Devotional period was in charge
of Mrs. J. C. Marshall.

Mrs. C. Patterson presided for
the W.M.S. meeting opening with
the thought for the day, ‘‘He has
achieved success who has lived
well, laughed often and loved
much.”” Mrs. R. Lewis was the
leader and all members took part
in the World’'s Day of Prayer
Service. The pot luck luncheon, to
be held in Boyne Centre on April
19 was discussed.

A special guest speaker Mrs.
Oscar Schwoche will show films
and give comments on some of
her recent trips. Mrs. M. Turner
and Mrs. H. Rutherford were
named to sell the dinner tickets.
This annual dinner has become a
tradition for the W.M.S. and
ladies and gentlemen are
welcomed. The dinner will be
smorgasbord and will get under
way at 12.30 p.m. Lucky draws
are an added attraction.

It was decided to make use of
the Presbyterian Record in the
meetings, each member being
asked to bring brief comments on
what interested her most in the
current i1ssues.

Mrs. H. McCann displayed a
green blind and was instructed to
purchase seven more for the
basement windows to darken the
rooms so films may be shown
satisfactorily.

A memorium service was held
In memory of two beloved
members of the W.M.S. who had
passed away recently; the late
Mrs. A. A. Galbraith and the late
Mrs. William Hamilton. Both
were devoted workers and are
much missed. Several quilt tops
were handed in by Miss Maggie
Douglas. These will be quilted or
tied and put in the bale.

Mrs. R. Marshall reported on

the supply fund. The study book

on Africa was given by Mrs. H.
Peacock, the theme ‘‘Problems
and Dilemas"”

The study book contains a
wealth of facts, figures and ob-
servations about Africa and the
people there,

At the close a delicious lunch
was served by Mrs. J. C.
Marshall.

T'he Ontario Steam and Antique
Preservers Association held their
March meeting at the Boyne
Centre on Thursday March 9,
with signing the register. Matters
of business pertaining to the
Steam Show were discussed, and
interesting films were shown.
President Ross Calder was in the
chair for the meeting. At the
close lunch was served by the
W.A. of Omagh Presbyterian
Church.

Birthday greetings go to Nelson
Lawrence, Mrs. N. Lawrence,
Beth Marshall, Joe Vandevalk,
Sharon Jones, Mrs. Joe Willmott,

Charles Lawrence and Robert
sargent.

CROWE TAXI
SERVICE

Will Be

Closed

From Mar. 19 - 25th
inclusive

878-2992

WITH HANDS CROSSED, cubmaster Allen
Sargint and Division Commissioner Fred
Arnold of the First Kilbride Cub Pack point to
the long service pins they were awarded for

their work in Scouting. Sargint acquired a 15

Cub leaders honored

Three Kilbride area men were
honored for their participation
and service to Scouting at a
tather and son banquet held at
Kilbride Public School last
Wednesday.

Cub Master Allen Sargint
received a 15 year pin from
Commissioner Don Drywood and
Division Commissioner Fred
Arnold acquired a five year pin.

In additon to the pin, Sargint
was presented with a book, ‘“Two
Lives of Baden Powell’”” from
Presiding Officer Donald Coulson
Coulson Jr. A cuff link and tie bar
were presented to Assistant Cub
Master Bob Robinson, for his
work in Scouting, by Jim Powell.

Banquet %uestﬂ
Guests at the banquet
included: Commissioner Don
Drywood, Division Com-
missioner Fred Arnold, Cub
Master Allen Sargint, Assistant
Cub Master Bob Robinson, Scout
leader Mr. Patiende, Venturer
leader Dave Cook, Ladies’
Auxiliary President Mrs. Wright,
Rev. Harwood of Kilbride United
Church, Rev. W. M. Irwin of
Lowville United Church and
Venturers Simon McDonald and
Bill Granger.

H. CLERK

at father-son banquet

During the event, flowers were
given to the president of the
Ladies’ Auxiliary President Mrs.
Wright by Kevin Murray and the
Scouts’ mothers were thanked for
their efforts in preparing the
dinner, by Ricky Muirhead.

A vote of gratitude and thanks
was extended to John Marr, John
Lillycropp, and Murray Calloway
for their work in raising
money for the Scouts by means of
paper drives and other methods.

A talk on cubbing by ministers
Harwood and Irwin and a display

Roy Messervey
In Can. forces

Roy Howard Messervey, 248
Martin Street, was recently
sworn in as a private in the
Canadian Forces by Major J. M.
Vivian, Commanding Officer of
the Hamilton Recruiting and
Selection. Pte. Messervey will
leave Milton shortly for Canadian
Forces Base Cornwallis, Nova
Scotia for three months of recruit
training, after which he will be
posted to an operational unit for
specialist training.

MATHER

DISPENSING OPTICIANS

THE LATEST IN OPTICAL FASHIONS

HOURS
WEEKDAYS 6 P.M. TO 10 P.M.
WEEKENDS 10AM.TO6 P.M.

ACTON

"BRITANNIA

| GEORGETOWN |
MILTON / STREETSVILLE
B = aleme o e

Telephone

878-3944

BRAMPTON

RD

OAKVILLE

6007 TRAFALGAR RD. AT BRITANNIA

PUBLIC NOTICE

Act.

facilities of Acton,

For further

The Esquesing Public Library Board was
established Jan. 1, 1972 according to Part 1,
section 3, sub-section 2 of the Public Libraries

Due to an Ontario government grant, the
Georgetown, and Milton
Public Libraries are available to the residents of
Esquesing Township with no ‘‘non-resident’’ fee.

information call
Township Office, 877-5247.

Esquesing

year pin while Arnold received a five year pin.
The two men acquired the pins during the
Pack’s father and son banquet last Wed-
nesday at Kilbride School.—(Staff Photo)

of pictures of their trip to Japan
by Venturers Simon McDonald
and Bill Granger were also
featured at the banquet.

Monday, April 3, will be the
date of the next Group
Committee Meeting, which will
be held in the Kilbride Sunday
School Room. The meeting starts
at 8 p.m.

Irate wife, "Okay have it your
way—it's tomato juice and not
lipstick—but who was the
tomato?”’

Hornbx

By Mrs. Jim Hamilton

The second meeting of the
Hornby North Senior 4-H Club
was held on March 7, 1972 at 7
p.m. at the home of Mrs. Jim
McKay. The roll call, ‘“The type
of duster I plan to make.”

The roll call was answered by the
seven members present at the
meeting.

The president for this meeting
was Barbara LeRiche. Joyce
Wilson was the press reporter for
this meeting. They decided to call
the club, “Hornby North Funny
Faces."

Their next meeting will be held
at Mrs. McKay's on March 13, at
{/ p.m. Mrs. Norman Clarke of
Holiday Magic is to give a
demonstration at this time. Judy
Gordon is to write a letter of
invitation to their Home
Kconomist, Mrs. Doreen
Bannister and to invite her to
attend this meeting.

The notes which were entitled
Personal Grooming and Making
the Most of our Clothes were read
and discussed by the leaders and
the club members. The title of
their Achievement Day
presentation is to be ““Easy Steps
to Personal Care’”’ No committee
was put in for this since all the
girls felt that when there is only
seven girls they shall take an
active part both in the skit and
preparing it.

They discussed putting up a
special exhibit at Achievement
Day on the topic of what 4-H
really is. Mrs. McKay told them
of the queen competition at the
Milton Fair and that the winner
will go on to the Toronto
kixhibition where all the queens
from the fall fairs will compete
for a $1,000 prize.

The North Trafalgar Euchre
Club held their weekly euchre
party on Saturday night, March
11, at the North Trafalgar
Recreation Centre.There were
nine tables of euchre in play with
the ladies prizes being won by the
following winners: Mrs. Ola

A. T. MOORE

Insurance
CAMPBELL VILLE

854-2271
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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

The Burlington Planning Board will hold two
meetings for the presentation of

THE RURAL AREA STUDY

Thursday 16 March, 1972 at 7.30 p.m.

Kilbride Public School.

Presentation will be made specifically for the
area bounded by No. 10 Side Road on the north,
Walker’s Line on the east, Hwy. No. 5 on the

Thursday 23 March, 1972 at 7.30 p.m.

Fairview Public School.

Presentation will be made specifically for the
remainder of the area as follows:

(a) Area north of No. 10 Side Road bounded by
Tremaine Road on the east, Base Line on the
north, and Town Line on the west.

(b) Area south of No. 10 Side Road bounded by
Tremaine Road on the east, Hwy. No. 5 on the

south and Walker’s Line on the west.
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Welding Gases . .

Contracts for welding gases,
oxygen, acetelyne nitrogen
are now being handled by

OAKVILLE
AUTOMOTIVE
SUPPLIES LTD.

OAKVILLE
AUTOMOTIVE
INDUSTRIAL
SUPPLIES Linites

386 Steeles Ave. Milton 878-2305
243 Main St. Acton 853-0320

76 John St. Qakville 845-4233

Robon, Mrs. Martha Richardson
and Mrs. Frank Peacock. The
gents' prizes were awarded to the
following winners: Jim
Hamilton, Joe Murray, Albert
Hunter and Wilbert Nix. The
lucky draws were won by Mrs.
Jim Cunningham and Gerald
Teneycke.

Greetings

Birthday greetings are
extended to the following who are
celebrating their birthdays—
Sherry Sim on March 17, Pau
Flippance on March 17, Charlene
Penney who will celebrate her
fifth birthday, on March 19, Mrs.
Wilmer Mason, Mrs. Bill Hill,
Charlie Austin and Scott Leslie
all on March 21; Jamie Snow and
George Brownridge on March 22.

The North Trafalgar
Community Club met at the home
of Mrs. Alfred Ball on Wednesday
night, March 8, Mrs. Gordon
Leslie, the president, welcomed

4-H queen contest
offers $1,000 prize

Mrs. Maybelle May and Mrs.
Vera Williamson are to look after
the posters. The program for the
month of April will be conducted
by Mrs. Allan Ross, Mrs. Bessie
Marshall and Mrs. Doug
Dalgleish.

Poem

The meeting was closed with
the benediction and Mrs. Ellison
Ball and Mrs. Vanderdussen
reminded the members to bring
their ‘‘Pete”” money to the next
meeting for the Leper fund. Mrs.
John Cordingley conducted a
contest on ‘““Weight and
Measures” and on Counties of
Ontario. Mrs. Bert Leslie read a
poem on ‘““Grandma becomes a
Glamor Gir]l” and also a piece on
“Slow Me Down, Lord.” A
delcicious lunch was served by
the hostess a social half hour
enjoyed. The next meeting will be
held at the home of Mrs. Ellison
Ball on Wednesday evening,

the 14 members to the meeting
which was opened with the
repearing of the club, ‘“Ode”.
Two new members, Mrs. Nellie
Salome and Mrs. Andrea Major
were welcomed to the club.

During the business period

April 12.

Mr. and Mrs. George Treanor
of Clarkson visited on Saturday
evening with Mr. and Mrs. Garry
Hamilton of the Ninth Line.

Mr. and Mrs. Wilmer Mason
and Mr. and Mrs. Norman

thank you cards were read. The Sparling have returned home C!
euchre party which was held on from a pleasant holiday in We
Friday, Feb. 25, was successful. Florida. pr
The 878 group were asked to *
bring tarts and the 826 group DMLanl‘lj Mlc‘iﬂ‘ }llEaruld Crozier of D
were asked to supply sandwiches .crf¥ road, k., visited on
Thursday night with Mr. and —
for the next euchre party. Joan Mrs. Ji ilton of the Ninth
Williamson will be in charge of |’ im Hamilton of the Nin
looking after the prizes and Mrs. ok
Vera Williamson will look after  Birthday greetings are
the cards. Mrs. Joe Sammit and extended to little Pierre-Andre
Mrs. Bert Leslie will be in cahrge Dufour who will celebrate his
of the door. Mrs. Alfred Ball will fourth birthday on Tuesday,
be in charge of the advertising. March 21.
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KA'SER house siding ... for the Hy
AlumiNnum carefree beauty of it. %‘;
Enhances any home, old or new, the
stucco, wood frame or brick.
® NEVER NEEDS PAINTING pr
® 20 YEAR GUARANTEE Sp
® CHOICE OF COLOURS AND FINISHES suU

LOW FACTORY PRICES ON N
OTHER ALUMINUM PRODUCTS

® Aluminum Doors N
® Combination Windows
® Car Ports

® Aluminum Awnings

FEDERAL INDUSTRIES &

OF CANADA M

FOOT OF FORSYTHE ST. OAKVILLE
845-0318 Vit

OUT-OF-TOWN CUSTOMERS PHONE COLLECT

[ BUDGET
|  TERMS
!lvlll.lll.l

h———

PRIV

...............................

anplications.

® Wiring Devices.

= Consult us for

. requirements.

Wiring Supplies at wholesale prices i
Lighting fixtures — all types for indoor and outdoor

Lamps - all types, shapes and wattage ratings. :
® Power distribution switchgear.

i
® Electric heating equipment. %a

® Appliances (limited quantities) de
® Motor control equipment.

If the job is beyond your capabilities we can
. supply electricians at resonable rates.
Engineering services are available also.

ideas

Air Conditioning and
Heating Systems
"adalin - "aylor Division

Engineered For Residential & Commercial

For Free Estimates Call 878-4111

See the Display Of Fixtures Now
In Our Showroom

NADALIN ELECTRIC |
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and material @

Co. Ltd.
3153 Base Line Rd. Milton 878-411)




